
Welcome to Swim Lessons at the Chatham County Aquatic Center! 

 
Please be on time. It is very important that swimmers are ready to get in the water at the start of the class! As a 
courtesy to all participants, students who arrive more than 10 minutes late will not be able to join the class. 

 

All children must wear a swim suit. Goggles are highly recommended.  Don’t forget your towel! 
 

All students must check-in at the front desk. Then proceed to the pool deck to meet your instructor at the blue 
desk.  

 

All lessons start and end on the mat. A safety topic will be reviewed prior to every class.  All students will ASK 
their parents for PERMISSION before entering in the water. Developing this safety habit is vital to the wellbeing of 
your swimmers in all types of water (pool, beach, lake, marina and even the bath tub). When you child asks you if 
they can go into the water, that is your cue to put down any distractions and watch your child while they are in the 
water. 
 

Parents are required to stay on the pool deck during swim lessons.  
 

 

NO REFUNDS, NO CREDITS and NO TRANSFERS once payment has been made. Missed swim lessons 
cannot be made up. CCAC will make every attempt to make up any classes that are canceled due to pool 
closures. 
 
NO SWIMMING BEFORE OR AFTER YOUR LESSON – To maintain a safe environment, swimming before or after 
your lesson is NOT allowed. 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

To register, please visit at aquatic.chathamcounty.org 
 

If you have any questions, please contact us at (912) 652-6793.   
 


